
 

 

CITY OF EAU CLAIRE 

PUBLIC TEST NOTICE OF VOTING EQUIPMENT 

Monday, October 28 – 9:00 a.m.  
                                                 

Per Chapter 5, Sec. 5.84 Wisconsin Statutes, notice is hereby given that the Public Test of 

tabulating and voting equipment to be used by the City of Eau Claire at the Tuesday, November 

5, 2024 General Election, will be conducted beginning at 9:00 a.m. on Monday, October 28, 2024 

at the following location: 

         

      DS200 and ExpressVote Voting Equipment    

 

City of Eau Claire 

Kristina Kuzma, Clerk 

1305 Woodland Avenue 

Eau Claire, WI 54701 

            

The public test is open to the public. 

 
PLEASE NOTE:  Upon reasonable notice, efforts will be made to accommodate the needs of disabled 

individuals through sign language interpreters or other auxiliary aids.  For additional information or to 

request the service, contact the clerk at 715-839-4912. 

  


